
  

 
 

Brothers in Christ, 
 

We will soon elect new Officers for our Council.  This gives everyone of you the opportunity to lead this Council into the 
future.  If you are not inclined to hold an officer position, trust and listen to the Brothers you have placed in leadership 
roles, but remember they can not do this alone.  Your Officers and Program Directors will be asking for your help to fulfill 
our vows as Knights.  Many opportunities will be forthcoming under new leadership. 

 

As I look back over my two year great experience leading meetings through Zoom, working to keep Knights engaged  
during the lockdowns with projects, raising over two tons of food for donation, bringing Pancake Breakfasts back, and 
taking the Fish Frys from to-go only to a record breaking season this year. 

 

It has been an extreme honor and pleasure to have served you for the past two years.  Each of you should be proud for 
what you have done either directly or indirectly in support of our Council.  I owe a special debt of gratitude to my fellow 
Officers and Directors for their generous support, patience, and fraternity which enabled our success. 

 

Peace Be With You Always 
 

Thom Laughery 

Grand Knight 
grandknight@kofc11187.com 

 
 
 
 
 

Flag Day - June 14th 
Happy Fathers Day - June 26th 
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600 Hill Road North,  1 June 2022 
Pickerington, Ohio 43147 Volume 29, Issue 8 

Brothers, 
 

Brothers, June is the month dedicated to the Sacred Heart of Jesus.  Please consider viewing the information on the Sacred 
Heart Network through St. Gabriel radio - Welcome His Heart | Sacred Heart Enthronement - https://welcomehisheart.com/ .  
Enthronement of the Sacred Heart in your home can bring many blessings to your families.  I have fond memories of  
growing up in a home where the Sacred Heart was enthroned.  I have experienced the power of the Sacred Heart’s guidance 
throughout my life.   
 

Let us pray –  
 

The Prayer to the Sacred Heart 
 

Oh Lord Jesus Christ, to Your most Sacred Heart I confide this intention {name petition}. Only look upon 
me, then do what Your love inspires. Let Your Sacred Heart decide. I count on You. I trust in You. I throw 
myself on Your mercy. Lord Jesus, You will not fail me. Sacred Heart of Jesus, I trust in You. 

 

Pope’s Monthly Intention May 2022:  True Human Fraternity We pray for all those suffering from religious  
discrimination and persecution; may their own rights and dignity be recognized, which originate from being brothers 
and sisters in the human family. 
 

Dick Petersen, PGK 

Chancellor 

Chancellor’s Corner  
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Membership Meeting Notes - May 11, 2022  
 

Prior to the meeting, JoEllen Gohr, President of the Board of Directors 
for the Bishop Griffin Resource Center, made a presentation pertaining 
to the special work their organization is doing as part of the Society of 
St. Vincent de Paul.  Their services include a food pantry and thrift 
store on the east side of Columbus fighting poverty and offering  
assistance to those in need, currently serving 200 families per week.  
They are in the process of constructing a new building which will be a 
Mid-Ohio Market servicing all zip codes, expanding their services to 
include programming in Basic Needs, Health and Wellness, Education 
and Employment and Financial Literacy. Father Klima has joined the 
Board of Directors and is their spiritual advisor. 
 

Grand Knight Thom Laughery called the meeting to order at 7:20 pm 
with prayer. 
 

Roll Call of Officers: Missing were the Chancellor, Warden, Inside 
Guard, 1st Year Trustee, and Lecturer, all excused.  Wayne Patterson 
motioned to approve the minutes from last month’s meeting, Ray 
Ganem 2nd.  Voted upon and passed. 
 

Chaplains Report:  Father Leo appreciates all the Knights do and 
mentioned that Parish staff in June will be scheduling a calendar with 
events for the upcoming year, space is at a premium. 
 

Membership and Reading of Applications:  Absent, no report. 
 

Grand Knight’s Report:  GK Thom Laughery mentioned that we 
will be discussing the upcoming elections for Fraternal year starting 
7/1/22, the “Of the Year Awards” winners, Wives Appreciation Dinner 
and only have one month left for this year.  Read a Thank You letter 
from Ann Tobin, Executive Director for Fairfield County Meals on 
Wheels for Older Adults pertaining to our $XXX donation. 
 

Chancellor Report:  Absent, no report. 
 

Treasurer Report:  DJ Murphy sent out the financial report to the 
officers and program chairs, let him know if there are any questions or 
if anyone wants a copy, entries have been properly reconciled. 
 

Financial Secretary Report:  Frank Hare, no report. 
 

Advocate:  Mark Decker is in the process of updating the By-Laws for 
the Council, sent a draft to the Grand Knight, Deputy Grand Knight, 
Financial Secretary, and Trustees for their review. 
 

Deputy Grand Knight:  DGK Francis Wilamosky will be attending 
the State Convention at the Kalahari near Cedar Point on 5/20-21/22. 
 

Trustee Report:  Wayne Patterson will be taking nominations for 
Officers during New Business. 
 

Report of the Fourth Degree:  Wayne Patterson stated that the 
Spring Exemplification will on Saturday, 6/18/22, at St. Peter’s in 
Worthington, currently have 3 Knights from our Council planning to 
attend.  Let him know if interested, need reservations by 6/1/22.  Next 
Assembly meeting is 5/18/22, dinner at 6:30 pm, meeting at 7:30 pm, 
having a Taco Bar meal. 
 

Report on Programs and Committees 
 

Program Director:  Bob Coholich, no report. 
 

Benevolent:  Absent, no report. 
 

Community Director:  Dan Murphy announced that we sold 1,234 
“Super Cash Bonanza” raffle tickets, set a record, and our Council will 
receive a $XXX rebate. 
 

Church Director:   Wayne Patterson, no report. 
 

Youth Director:  GK Thom Laughery read an email that Barb  
Serrano had sent to Al Klucznski thanking our Council for our support 
to SPY so that 10 youth were able to attend the “March for Life” rally 
in Washington DC. 
 

Family Director: Chuck Slaby, no report. 
 

Right To Life:   Mike Gohr indicated that he will be planning two 
events next year similar to the “End  
of Life” presentation. 
 

Cinnamon Roll Sale:  Chuck Slaby stated that the Cinnamon Roll 
Committee is planning to have the next one after the 5 pm Mass on 
Saturday, 5/21/22, using the remaining rolls from the one held the 
weekend of 4/23/22.  
 

Wives Appreciation Dinner:  Frank Hare stated that 42 wives out of 
our 260 members RSVP to attend the dinner on Saturday, 5/14/22, 
wear white shirt/black pant to act as Servers for our wives. 
 

Blue Coat Dinner:   Frank Hare stated that the dinner is Saturday, 
6/4/22, at 6:30 pm, will need help, plan to attend with your wife, free 
dinner, and help recognize the Fairfield County Sheriff Dept.,  
Pickerington Police Dept. and Violet Township Fire Dept., wear 
Knights shirt/dress pant. 
 

Of the Year Awards:   GK Thom Laughery announced the winners, 
Family - Wannita Dennis; Clergy - Father Ondrey; Knight - Werner 
Christian; Volunteer - Jason Heitmeyer; and Youth - MiKayla  
Wagner. 
 

Unfinished Business: 
 

MOTION:  Wayne Patterson made a motion to donate up to $XXX to 
the Parish to purchase new vestments, stoles, and Eucharistic supplies, 
2nd by Dan Murphy, decided to table as more information is needed at 
this time as Wayne is working with Father Leo to get an itemized list. 
 

MOTION:   Wayne Patterson made a motion to send a $500 check to 
the Assembly to support  
 

Veterans, line item in budget, 2nd by Jesus Garcia.  Discussion oc-
curred, voted upon and passed. 
 

MOTION:   Dan Murphy made a motion to donate $XXX , $XXX  
from the Community budget and $XXX  from the General Fund, to the 
Bishop Griffin Center to support their food, clothing, education train-
ing programs, 2nd by Mike Gohr.  Discussion occurred, voted upon and 
passed. 
 

MOTION:   Wayne Patterson made a motion to spend up to $XXX  
from the Right to Life Budget to purchase diapers for the Fairfield 
County “Bottom-Up Diaper Drive”, 2nd by Jesus Garcia.  Discussion 
occurred, voted upon and passed. 
 

Need to follow-up on the Council Directory at the June meeting on 
how it will be distributed. 
 

New Business: 
 

Plan to discuss the Councils involvement in the July 4th Pickerington 
parade at the June Business Planning meeting. 
 

Jesus Garcia on behalf of the Trustees opened up Officer nominations 
for Fraternal Year 2022/23. 
 

A slate of Officer nominations was published in the May newsletter, in 
addition Kelly Sabelhaus was nominated for Outside Guard.  Wayne 
Patterson made a motion for each position to be closed, each 2nd and 
nominations were accepted.  Next month at the Membership meeting 
voting will occur. 
 

Mike Dippold is now an Ambassador for the Josephinum and offered 
to provide a tour for our Council on either Friday, 9/16/22 or Sunday, 
9/18/22. 
 

GK Thom Laughery received from the U.S. Conference of Bishops 
information pertaining to Friday, 5/13/22, being a day of fasting and 
prayer in memory of Our Lady of Fatima feast day in regards to the 
Supreme Court leak on the Roe V Wade case.  As Knights, it is  
important to pray on this issue. 
 
 
 
 

Membership Meeting Minutes (Continued on page 3) 
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Field Agent Report:  Mike Dippold reported that he is now a licensed 
advisor for Mutual Funds, the Knights offer 9 funds, minimum  
investment is $6,000, there are 85 strategies for risk analysis.  There 
will be a “Retirement Planning” webinar at 7:30 pm on 5/24/22 and 
again on 6/14/22.  He plans to spend 25% of his time on Mutual Funds 
an 75% on Insurance.  If interested in Annuities, IRA, Life, Long 
Term Care, or Estate Planning, please contact him at (614) 847-0649 
or email him at Michael.dippold@kofc.org. 
 

District Deputy Report:  Absent, no report.  
 

Brothers in Need:  Deacon Greg Waybright, Maureen Patterson,  
Carrie Ebert, Jeff Samborsky, Tricia Bliss, Doreen Pant, Jean Eichas, 
Kim Mason, Richard Douglas, Francis Brown and Vern Pax (RIP). 
 

Lecturer Report:  Absent, no report. 
 

SOS Fund:  $XXX  was collected this evening for the “Support our 
Seminarians.” 
 

Grand Knight Thom Laughery asked us to remember Vern Pax whose 
funeral will be 5/12/22 at 11:30 am, officially closed the meeting at 
8:30 pm with prayer.  Next Business Planning Meeting is scheduled 
for May 31st at 6:30 pm and Membership Meeting is scheduled for 
June 8th at 7:00 pm. 
 

Business Planning Meeting Notes - May 31, 2022 
 

Grand Knight Thom Laughery called the meeting to order at 6:35 pm 
with prayer. 
 

Role Call:  Roll Call was taken and missing this evening were the 
Chaplain, Advocate, Warden, Inside Guard, 1st Year Trustee, and  
Lecturer. 
 

Grand Knight:  GK Thom Laughery stated that we would go over the 
agenda that he emailed all members on 5/29/22 including discussions 
on Officer Elections, “Of the Year” Awards, Blue Coat Dinner on June 
4th, and Cooking for Seton Picnic on June 11th. 
 

Deputy Grand Knight:  DGK Francis Wilamosky reported on attend-
ing the State Convention the weekend of 5/20/22, 260 delegates  
attended, our Council received the Bronze S.O.S Award/Plaque for 
donating a minimum of $XXX to Seminarians - total of $XXX  
donated across the state, next year’s convention will be held in  
Columbus; handed out a copy of the “Statistics from 2021 Supreme 
Knight’s Report. 
 

Treasurer’s Report:  DJ Murphy sent out the numbers to the Officers 
and Directors, any questions let him know.  Everything balances,  
reconciled and up to date.  Turn any RFR forms to him so expenses 
can be paid before the fraternal year ends 6/30/22.  A resolution passed 
last May requires the transferring of 15% of fund-raising income from 
the General account to the Capital Benefit Fund to be used for  
purchasing Capital Assets for the Council, this year $XXX will be 
transferred. 
 

Financial Secretary Report:  Frank Hare reported that 16 members 
still have not paid their 2022 dues. 
 

Membership:   Absent, no report. 
 

Trustees Report:  Jesus Garcia reported that the election of officers 
will occur at the Membership Meeting on 6/8/22. 
 

4th Degree Report:  Wayne Patterson stated that the Spring  
Exemplification will on Saturday, 6/18/22, at St. Peter’s in  
Worthington with Dan Murphy, Werner Christian and Mike Dippold 
participating.  Election of Officers for FY starting 7/1/22 occurred at 
the 5/18/22 meeting. Next Assembly meeting is 6/15/22, dinner at 6:30 
pm, meeting at 7:30 pm, having a picnic meal. 
 

Report on Programs and Committees 
 
 

Membership Meeting Minutes (Continued from page 2) Program Director:  Bob Coholich stated that he is in the process of 
getting all the reports completed and filing them on the State Site that 
is linked to the Supreme Site by the end of June so we can receive the 
Columbia Award. 
 

Right to Life:  Mike Gohr reported that Karen Kitchel will be  
replacing Vicki Chinnock as the new Chair Person of the Seton Right 
to Life Committee, plan to start again the sidewalk prayer service. 
 

Community Director:  Dan Murphy reported that the Seton Fall  
Festival committee is looking for Sponsors this year, contact him at 
dan17murphy@gmail.com or call him at 614-214-3239 for details. 
 

Youth Director:  Al Kluczynski, no report. 
 

Public Relations:  DGK Francis Wilamosky reported that the Knights 
of Columbus are a sponsor of the “Rescue Project” to be held at the 
Ohio Expo Center on Saturday, 6/18/22.  Handed out information on 
the virtual webinar, “Retirement Planning in a Changing Landscape” 
by Ed Scott on 6/14/22 at 7:30 pm.  For the Pickerington 4th of July 
Parade, the Knights plan to walk 2 miles helping to promote Seton 
Parish Fall Festival by handing out flyers. 
 

Car Show:  Jesus Garcia reported that his Car Show committee had 
their first meeting with another one on 6/1/22, entry fee is $15, to be 
held on Sunday, 8/14/22 during the Seton Fall Festival, will need help 
with set up at 11 am and done by 5 pm. 
 

Blue Coat Dinner:  Dick Petersen is planning for 70 attendees, will 
need volunteers starting at 4 pm to cook, serve, and cleanup on  
Saturday, 6/4/22 in the PAC, 6:30 pm for cocktails, 7 pm for dinner. 
 

Unfinished Business: 
 

MOTION:  Wayne Patterson made a motion to donate up to $XXX to 
the Parish to purchase new vestments, stoles, and Eucharistic supplies, 
2nd by Dan Murphy, decided to table as more information is needed at 
this time as Wayne is working with Father Leo to get an itemized list. 
 

Need to follow-up on the Council Directory at the June Membership 
meeting on how it should be distributed. 
 

New Business: 
 

GK Thom Laughery asked if any additional changes needed to be 
made to the 2022/2023 Council 11187 Calendar that needs to be  
finalized and turned into the Parish Office on 6/1/22. 
 

GK Thom Laughery was asked that the Knights grill hamburgers and 
hot dogs for the Seton Parish Picnic after the 5 pm Mass on Saturday, 
6/11/22.  Wayne Patterson will need volunteers to assist him starting at 
4 pm. 
 

Grand Knight Thom Laughery officially closed the meeting at 7:28 pm 
with prayer.  Membership Meeting is scheduled for June 8th, “Of the 
Year” Awards will be presented at 6:30 pm, meeting at 7 pm. 
 

Vince Pulles, 

Recorder 

For more information on Pro-Life Activities 
 

Email us at prolife@usccb.org 
Pro-Life Activities 

3211 4th Street, N.E., 
Washington DC 20017-1194 

(202) 541-3000 
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2022/23 Elections: 
 

Yes it is that time of year again.  The Trustees will be accepting 
nominations for the 2022/23 Council year.  If you are a 3rd degree 
Knight and interested in leading the council during the year, now is 
the time to take action. 
 

Officer nominations 2022/23 
 

Grand Knight: Francis Wilamosky 
Deputy Grand Knight: Richard Petersen, PGK 
Chancellor: Ray Ganem 
Advocate: Mark Decker 
Financial Secretary:* Frank Hare 
Treasure: Dan Murphy 
Recorder: Vince Pulles 
Warden: Jeffrey Oconer 
Inside Guard: Tim Lee 
Outside Guard: Kelly Sabelhaus  
3rd Year Trustee: Thom Laughery, PGK 
2nd Year Trustee: Jesus Garcia, PGK 
1st Year Trustee: Wayne Patterson, PGK 
 

*Appointed 
 

Jesus Garcia 
Wayne Patterson 
Michael Sillings 
Trustees 

Right to Life: 
 

Vicki Echinnock will be stepping down the leadership role of the  
Seton Respect Life Group. Karen Kitchell has been asked and decided 
to lead the respect Life Group so she will be the new chairperson!  
Karen is an wonderful lady and will do a great job. She has been told 
how amazing the group is and how the group is willing to step up and 
help when needed! So new challenges and new ideas are around the 
corner.  You know I have always loved this group and been amazed 
through the years at how willing people are willing to step up and 
share the groups energy for Life. Stephanie Donley is working on  
setting up sidewalk prayer groups at Planned Parenthood facility. 

 

Respect for life at monthly meeting - Ideas for next year and or 
this summer:  Many ideas surfaced which is always good 
 

-We need to continue witnessing and praying at Planned 
Parenthood 

-We might consider having a second baby clothing drive since 
this is so successful and simple 

-Support new moms, look in to Mommies Matter or similar to 
see what we can do to support new moms 

-Stephanie will check with the office to see if Seton gets many 
inquiries of help needed with new babies or pregnancies 

-Bottoms Up, diaper drive. maybe this would be something to 
support 

-Support or sponsor students at the March for Life in DC 
 

Stephanie Donley suggested a regular meeting night.  With a new 
coordinator this is a strong possibility. We will probably stick with 
6:30, Tuesday. Probably the first Tuesday of the month. 

 

March for Life in Columbus:  Ohio Right to Life announced a  
partnership with the national March for Life Organization and Center 
for Christian Virtue to organize the first Ohio March for Life at the 
State Capitol in Columbus on October 5, 2022.  The rally is scheduled 
to begin at 11:00 am followed by a march starting at noon. This is all 
the information I have right now.  In light of what is happening with 
the Supreme Court we may want to support this. 
 

Dinner for Greater Columbus Right to Life. Speaker is Dr. Steve 
Hammon who is a former abortion provider from Jacksonville, Tenn. 
The fundraising dinner is on Monday, June 13, 2022 at Villa Milano. 
Contact www.grcrtl,org/banquet. 

 

Submitted by 

Mike Gohr 

2022 Knight Cruise 
 

We are in the process of organizing the car show that will be held in 
conjunction with the Seton Parish Festival on August 14th.  If you 
would like to be involved, the next meeting will be June 15th at the 
shelter house. 
 

The Car Show Crew 

2022 Blue Coats Dinner 

http://www.grcrtl,org/banquet
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* No Assembly meeting at Seton 

 
2022/2023 Council 11187 Calendar (Tentative) 

        

July  August  September 

03 Knight's Mass  02 Business Meeting - 6:30  04 Knight's Mass 

05 Business Meeting - 6:30  07 Knight's Mass  06 Business Meeting - 6:30 
13 Membership Meeting - 7:00  10 Membership Meeting - 7:00  14 Membership Meeting - 7:00 

20 Assembly Meeting  08-11 Festival Final Prep  21 Assembly Meeting 

   17 Assembly Meeting    
04 Independence Day     05 Labor Day 

    School Starts    

        

   12-14 Seton Festival    
   14 Car Show    

        
        

October  November  December 

02 Knight's Mass  01 Business Meeting - 6:30  04 Knight's Mass 

04 Business Meeting - 6:30  06 Knight's Mass  06 Business Meeting - 6:30 
12 Membership Meeting - 7:00  09 Membership Meeting - 7:00  14 Membership Meeting - 7:00 

19 Assembly Meeting  -  PAC  16 Assembly Meeting  21 Assembly Meeting 
        

      31 New Year's Eve 

10 Columbus Day  11 Veterans Day    

12 Council Anniversary  25 Thanksgiving  25 Christmas Day 

        

16 1st Pancake Breakfast  12/13 Cinnamon Roll Sales  18 3rd Pancake Breakfast w/ 

22/23 Cinnamon Roll Sales  20 2nd Pancake Breakfast   Santa 

29 Family Fun Festival       
        

        

January 2023  February  March 

01 Knight's Mass  05 Knight's Mass  05 Knight's Mass 

03 Business Meeting - 6:30  08 Membership Meeting - 7:00  08 Membership Meeting - 7:00 
11 Membership Meeting - 7:00  15 Assembly Meeting  15 Assembly Meeting 

18 Assembly Meeting  28 Business Meeting - 6:30    
31 Business Meeting - 6:30     17 St Patrick’s Day 

   14 Valentine's Day    
01 New Year's Day  20 President's Day  03 2nd Fish Fry 

16 MLK Birthday     10 3rd Fish Fry 

   22 Ash Wednesday  17 4th Fish Fry 

15 4th Pancake Breakfast     18 St. Patty's Party 

21/22 Cinnamon Roll Sales  11/12 Cinnamon Roll Sales  24 5th Fish Fry 

   19 5th Pancake Breakfast  31 6th Fish Fry 

   24 1st Fish Fry    

        

        

April  May   June 

02 Knight's Mass  02 Business Meeting - 6:30  04 Knight's Mass 

04 Business Meeting - 6:30  07 Knight's Mass  06 Business Meeting - 6:30 

12 Membership Meeting - 7:00  10 Membership Meeting - 7:00  14 Membership Meeting - 7:00 

19 Assembly Meeting  17 Assembly Meeting  21 Assembly Meeting 

        
15 Tax Day       

      14 Flag Day 

02 Palm Sunday  14 Mother's Day  18 Father's Day 

02-08 Holy Week  29 Memorial Day    

09 Easter       

   20 Wives’ Appreciation Dinner    

08 Easter Egg Hunt       

22 Blue Coats Dinner       
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Prayer Corner 
Brothers in Need:  Deacon Greg Waybright, Maureen Patterson, Steve Patterson, Sandra Blamer, Carrie & Gene 

Ebert, Jeff Samborsky, Tricia Bliss, Doreen Pant, Jean Eichas, Dennis Speltz, Kim Mason, Jocyln Coholich, Sarah Rigs-

by, People of Ukraine, Neil Ferguson, Wayne Patterson, repose of the soul of Lisa Gabriel, Mark Gabriel & family, Levi 

Gabriel, Sam Gabriel, John Petersen, Connor Lanning, Dan Petersen, Scott Moore & family, and Ralph Blamer thanked 

God for his 47th wedding anniversary on March 8th.  Pray for our Clergy, First Responders, our Military, and the Country. 

Comments or Articles  

Jesus Garcia 

Phone:  (6**) 577-9016 

Email:  jvlag3@charter.net 

Articles due by the 25th  

of each month 

Join Us 

June 2021 

5 Knight's Mass 

8 Membership Meeting  -   7:00 pm 

15 Assembly Meeting 

  

14 Flag Day 

20 Father's Day 

  

  

4 Blue Coats Dinner 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

July 2022 

  

03 Knight's Mass 

05 Business Meeting - 6:30 

13 Membership Meeting - 7:00 

20 Assembly Meeting 

  

04 Independence Day 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Prospect Card 

2021/22 Council Officers 

Chaplain                                                      chaplain@kofc11187.com 

Fr. Leo Connolly (6**) 833-0482 

Grand Knight                                        grandknight@kofc11187.com 

Thom Laughery (6**) 837-3623 

Deputy Grand Knight                 deputygrandknight@kofc11187.com 

Francis Wilamosky (6**) 561-1961 

Chancellor                                                chancellor@kofc11187.com 

Richard Petersen, PGK (6**) 868-8615 

Advocate                                                     advocate@kofc11187.com 

Shawn Roberts (6**) 397-5798 

Financial Secretary                       financialsecretary@kofc11187.com 

Frank Hare, PGK (7**) 964-3580 

Treasurer                                                     treasurer@kofc11187.com 

DJ Murphy (6**) 860-9488 

Recorder                                                      recorder@kofc11187.com 

Vince Pulles  (6**) 321-4395  

Warden                                                          warden@kofc11187.com 

Jeffrey Oconer (6**) 209-3190 

Inside Guard                                           insideguard@kofc11187.com 

Timothy Lee (2*7*0) 978-0157 

Outside Guard                                      outsideguard@kofc11187.com 

Raymond Ganem (6**) 214-8037 

3 Year Trustee                                              trustees@kofc11187.com 

Jesus Garcia, PGK, PFN (6**) 577-9016 

2 Year Trustee  

Wayne Patterson, PGK, PFN (6**) 833-0980 

1 Year Trustee 

Mike Sillings, PGK (6**) 312-8949 

Lecturer                                                        lecturer@kofc11187.com 

William Richards (6**) 905-1319 

Membership                                          membership@kofc11187.com 

Timothy Lee (2*7*0) 978-0157 

Publicity                                            publicrelations@kofc11187.com 

Francis Wilamosky (6**) 561-1961 

Technical Director                           technicaldirector@kofc11187.com 

Richard Schlachter (6**) 352-1935 

District Deputy                                                 ugotme2@icloud.com 

Bill Merriman (6**) 397-5745 

Field Agent                                                michael.dippold@kofc.org 

Mike Dippold (6**) 847-0649 

  

mailto:chaplain@kofc11187.com

